

Directorate of Legal Services

PRACTITIONERS IN LAW TO THE HEALTH & SOCIAL CARE SECTOR

2 Franklin Street, Belfast, BT2 8DQ DX 2842 NR Belfast 3

Your Ref: BPC-0166-12

Our Ref: HYP B04/1 Date:

16th March 2012

Mr Brian Cullen
Assistant Solicitor to the Inquiry
Inquiry into Hyponatraemia Related deaths
Arthur House
41 Arthur Street
Belfast
BT1 4GB



Dear Sir

RE: INQUIRY INTO HYPONATRAEMIA RELATED DEATHS- RAYCHEL FERGUSON

I refer to the above matter and to your letter dated 6th March 2012.

My client has been informed by Mr Hugh Mills, former Chief Executive of Sperrin Lakeland Trust, that he believes that Mr Richard Scott, the former Chairman of the Sperrin Lakeland Trust was the author of the note to which you refer (Inquiry reference 032-002-002). Please note, however, that my client awaits receipt of Mr Scott's confirmation that he was indeed the author of the said note.

Yours faithfully

Angela Crawford

A Crawfood

Solicitor

Telephone No:

Email:

Providing Support to Health and Social Care





